
-----Calling all Species Identification Experts---- 
This August & September, Vancouver Lake and potentially Westmoreland Park are hosting a 
Bio-Blitz as part of a region-wide, on-going series and are looking for a variety of plant-animal-
bird-insect-dragonfly-amphibian-fungi (and anything/everything else) identification experts to 
lead groups of up to 10 community members on quests to ID as many species as possible.  
Time shifts are flexible based on your availability, and you have the opportunity to be trained in 
using the iNaturalist app, a worldwide species inventory database, to quickly and easily store ID 
information.  The Portland Regional Eco-Blitz Series aims to build collective capacity among you 
all as local ID experts, and introduce youth to the world of science and exploration. 

Please indicate below your interest and availability. 

 

Name:    

Organization:   

Email: 

Species to ID:   

ID Skill Level (1st listed):   amateur  proficient  expert 

ID Skill Level (2nd listed, if applicable): amateur  proficient  expert 

ID Skill Level (3rd listed, if applicable): amateur  proficient  expert 

 

Please check those weekends that you are available for a couple of hours (times & shifts vary): 

 Aug 23rd @ Westmoreland Park 

Sept 26th @ Vancouver Lake 

 

Preference in working with youth? (Y/N):   

 

When finished, or if there are questions, please email Shawn_James@partner.nps.gov 

Thank you, 
 
Shawn James 
Rivers, Trails and Conservation Assistance 
National Park Service 
shawn_james@partner.nps.gov 
(c) 503.808.6724 
www.nps.gov/rtca 
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